
From: 

Sent: Sunday, January 15, 2023 8:16 PM 

To: Regen, Licensing <Licensing.Regen@southwark.gov.uk> 

Subject: Application No 879182 - Fireaway Pizza 69 Norwood Road 

Please see attached Minute of Meeting of the Dulwich Society opposing 

the above representation. 

For The DulwichSociety 

from the Minutes of the Executive Committee of the Dulwich 

Society on Monday January 9th 2023. 

Re : Premises Licence Application No 879182 : Fireaway Pizza 69 

Norwood Road 

The Application was  read and considered . 

 It was noted that the opening hours sought , 11.00 – 03.00  daily, 

exceed  by some hours Southwark Council’s recommended closing times 

for take-away food establishments in Herne Hill ( a District Town 

Centre) which are Friday- Saturday 01.00 and Sunday – Thursday 00.00. 

  The Committee  members were concerned that were the establishment 

to remain open daily until 03.00 it  might  well cause  public 

nuisance and also result also an increase in crime and disorder in 

the neighbourhood. 

It was unanimously agreed that  Patsy Bramble make a representation 

on behalf of the Society opposing the application and the hours 

requested but confirmed   she could agree to withdraw the  the 

representation if the applicant agreed to reduce   closing times 
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daily so they do not exceed   Southwark Council’s recommended closing 

times for take-away food establishments in Herne Hill . 

 The Dulwich Society 

January 15th 2023 




